Van Cleave, Jennifer <jvancleave@aging.sc.gov>
Beard, Rene <rbeard@aging.sc.gov>

Kester, Tony <kester@aging.sc.gov>

11/20/2014 9:34:34 AM

State Nutrition Contract

Rene,

| have spoken with Kimber Craig, procurement director at MMO. She has agreed to suspend the State Nutrition RFP.
It will be retracted today.

Jennifer

Jennifer J. Van Cleave, CPM
Program Coordinator Il
Disabilities and Nutrition
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging
1301 Gervais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, SC 29201
Phone 803-734-9933, Fax 803-734-9886
jvancleave@aging.sc.gov
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